## FILE COPY

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

April 21, 1993

Carol Gwin Capitol DOMERS, Inc. P. O. Box 20711 Oklahoma City, OK 73156-0711

Dear Ms. Gwin:

It was great seeing you at the Oklahoma City Rotary Club Meeting yesterday. I am sorry we did not get to speak more about your project.

After some thought I think it is unwise for me to serve on either the Board of Trustees or the Advisory Board for the Capitol DOMERS Project. I have turned down countless Native and Cherokee Advisory Board requests and I am terribly afraid the ones I have rejected will be upset if my name now appears as a supporter of a non-Native project. I hope you understand my situation.

However, I would like to continue to be supportive of the Project and would be more than willing to lend my name to specific fundraising events or assist in some other way.

Thank you very much for your kindness.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

WPM: mac